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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

11th November 2016 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

This week we have welcomed our Governing Body for our formal Local Advisory Board 

meeting.  Key areas on the agenda included work being done in school around person 

centred pathways (we will share this information with you very soon).  Our attendance 

for last half term was 99%. 

I have been at Discovery Academy this week involved in the Trust Leadership Group 

meeting.  It is so refreshing to see the vision and progress being made at Trust Level 

in ensuring that the highest possible standards are being met across the MAT schools 

and that there is a clear strategic vision for the future in ensuring excellence across 

our schools.  We also welcomed Nicola Wells as new Principal to Quest Academy in 

Rugby who will join us in January 2017. 

Andy Phipps has joined us in Endeavour House for two days this week as 

improvement partner in supporting us in driving the House to outstanding. 

Emily, Ashley, Cathy and Pauline attended a recruitment Fair on Thursday in 

spreading the word in recruitment of like-minded people to Endeavour.  I am sure with 

their passion and enthusiasm in their roles at Endeavour we will have many applicants. 

Lola Romera, our new After School Coordinator, is driving her vision forwards in 

providing as much opportunity, fun and life skills to our students.  If your child does not 

attend After School Club and this is something that you may be interested in, please 

do not hesitate to contact us. 
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Next Friday (18/11/16) we shall be organising activities for ‘Children in Need’.  The 

theme is ‘spotacular’.  If your child would like to wear clothes with ‘spots’ this would be 

great.  We will be fundraising for this event and would welcome any small donations. 

As ever a huge thank you to all of our amazing team at Endeavour and to our incredible 

students for the joy that they bring to us every day. 

To finish on this week’s quote: 

‘Be the reason someone smiles today’ 

Towards a bright future 

  

Best wishes 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 


